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20th December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers  
 
Your child has homework in their book bags for this term. This work is for the whole term. 
Please just spend 5 to 10 minutes at a time having a look. Your child may require support. If an 
activity becomes too taxing please come back to it another time or move on to another activity. 
 
I have included the links for the actions we are using for each letter the children learn.   
 
Phase 2 - the first letters children learn: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=w7ZKLoULmo4 
 
The alphabet: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cJv3zpNTPpE 
 
The letter sounds need to be pronounced very carefully to support reading and spelling. Steve, 
who you will see in these videos, pronounces the sounds correctly.   
 
An example of a misconception is that if children are taught 'la' rather than 'l' then when they 
write a word that needs an 'a' after the 'l' they will not write it. The word cola would be spelt col 
because they hear 'la' when they say 'l'. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
 

Mrs Chambers 
EYFS Lead  
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